
                   
Blount County Government 

     
   
 
TO: Blount County Commissioners 
 
FROM: Brian Baldwin 
 
RE: Appropriate funds for Qualified School Construction Bonds(QSCB) Payments 
 
DATE: May 26, 2023 
 
 
 This memo is a request to budget and appropriate funds for Qualified School Construction 
Bonds(QSCB) interest payments that were not originally budgeted for FY22-23.  This will allow 
QSCB payments to be made for the current fiscal year.     
 



                   
Blount County Government 

     

   

 

TO: Blount County Commissioners 

 

FROM: Don Stallions 

 

RE: Appropriate funds for Natural Gas and Utilities budget lines for FY2023 

 

DATE: May 26, 2023 

 

 

 Projecting a shortage in the Natural Gas and Utilities lines for FY22-23.  The Natural Gas and 

Utilities lines will need to be increased in the FY22-23 budget year to cover the additional 

expense.  Request to appropriate additional funds to cover Natural Gas and Utilities lines.   

 



                   
Blount County Government 

     
   
 
TO: Blount County Commissioners 
 
FROM: Katie Branham-Kerr 
 
RE: Appropriate funds for Purchasing Departments Supervisor/Director and Purchasing    

Personnel lines 
 
DATE: May 25, 2023 
 
 
With a pay increase on the Supervisor/Director and Purchasing Personnel lines, there will be a 
shortage.  The Supervisor/Director Personnel lines will need to be increased in the FY22-23 
budget year to cover the additional expense.  Request to appropriate additional funds to cover 
Supervisor/Director and Purchasing Personnel lines.   
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